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Dear Sir/Madam
 
There appears to be confusion as to just where the A63 traffic will be diverted for
several years during proposed A63 Castle Street improvements.At the moment
the breakdown of one vehicle on the A63 creates chaos.
 
It is suggested that A63 traffic will come off the A63 at Dairycoates and over a one
lane weight restricted Railway Bridge, or, off at Rawlings Way, both of which now
carry a huge amount of traffic with long tail backs during the day. I cannot believe
that the enormous volume of A63 traffic can be accommodated in this way.
 
As the A63 improvements are scheduled to continue for several years it is
suggested that the City of Kingston-upon- Hull will become permanently grid
locked.
 
Your clarification of proposed years of traffic diversions during the A63
improvements will be very much appreciated.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Douglas W Dixon-Hall
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